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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

I have been driving for Uber over 4 years, I have good ratings and good feedback. 

However in 2020 somebody reported me without me doing anything. I know very well 

Uber’s community guidelines. I always follow that, also I have a lot of customer 

service experience. But Uber deactivated my account with that false report. That day, 

that month, that year was a difficult time for me and for my family. We need change. 

Please pass SB 1166. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gemechu Duguma 

Uber driver  


